
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 3, 2024 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Black, Indigenous, and People of Color (BIPOC) Steering Committee 
has organized a series of focus groups to talk directly to Eau Claire City residents to hear their 
hopes, frustrations and ideas as the Committee works to formulate its recommendations to the 
City Council to help create a more welcoming Eau Claire. The focus groups will be held on the 
following dates: 
 

• Friday, May 10, 2024 from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM at UWEC, Centennial Hall, at 1682 
Park Ave. Eau Claire. WI.  

• Saturday May 11, 2024 from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM, at North High school, at 1801 
Piedmont Rd. Eau Claire, WI.  

• Saturday May 11, from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM at Robbins Elementary school, at 3832 E 
Hamilton Ave, Eau Claire, WI.  

• May 13, 2024, from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM, at Hmong Mutual Assistance Association 
(HMAA), at 1320 W Clairemont Ave, Eau Claire, WI. 

 
Notice is hereby given that members of the BIPOC Steering Committee, and members of the 
City Council and City of Eau Claire’s various boards, commissions, and committees may be 
present at the foregoing event to gather information about a subject over which they have 
decision-making responsibility.  This may constitute a meeting of the BIPOC Steering 
Committee, City Council, and members of the City of Eau Claire’s various boards, commissions, 
and committees pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 
N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as such, although these governmental bodies will not 
take any formal action at this meeting. 
 
 
  
Tess Morgan 
Media/Communications Specialist 

 
c: News Media 

City Clerk 
 


